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SBIC Secretary Resigns 

 

Jeanne Parietti resigned as SBIC Secretary effective 

March 31, 2024, after 15 years of dedicated service to 

the SBIC.  Thank you, Jeanne.  We are so blessed 

that Cyndi Shaw has volunteered to complete 

Jeanne’s unexpired term.  Thank you, Cyndi. 
 

    

Critical SBIC Open Board Position 

Publicity Chairperson – Serve as the public voice of 

the SBIC. 

 
      

THE LORDS FOOD PANTRY STATS FOR 

February 2024 

Number of People Served (Includes TEFAP) 

      Children     595 

      Adults     766 

      Seniors     445 

      Total             1,806 

 
The Emergency Food Assistance Program (TEFAP) 

 

In February, we served 118 families, or 420 

individuals (140 children, 179 adults, and 101 

seniors). 

 

Commodity Supplemental Food Program (CSFP) 

 

We received 80 boxes in February.  We distributed 

all 77 boxes on February 10 and 3 boxes on February 

17. 

 

PORCH   

 

The Lords Food Pantry received 2,789 lbs. of food in 

February from the PORCH collection. 

 

Healthy Opportunities Program (HOP) 

 

We delivered 33 HOP boxes in February. 

 

 

Check us out at our website: 

www.thelordsfoodpantry.org     

 

 
 

Providing Help and Hope Since 1981 

 

Grants  

 

No grants were received in February. 

 

Miles for Meals 

 

Coastal Race Productions has partnered with the 

SBIC to collect food as Miles for Meals.  The SBIC 

will have a booth the day before race day and runners 

will bring food when they pick up their race packet.  

This will be monthly through April 2024 and then 

begin again in October 2024. The next collection will 

be on March 22 at the J. Bryan Floyd Rec Center, 

1030 Possum Trot Rd., North Myrtle Beach, SC, 

from 2-7 p.m.  We received 532 pounds of canned 

meat and $389 in donations in February. 

 

BSRI Parking Lot Closed   

 

The BSRI Parking Lot will be closed on March 16, 

April 6, May 18, and September 27, 2024.  
 

The next General Board Meeting will be held on 

March 18 at 10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food Pantry, 

3610 Express Drive, Shallotte.  Masks are 

optiona1.     
 

The next Executive Board Meeting will be held on 

April 8 at 10:00 a.m. at The Lords Food Pantry, 

3610 Express Drive, Shallotte.  Masks are 

optional. 
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